
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: Kevin Ryan <KevinRyan@scsenate.gov>

Date: 7/3/2018 2:04:02 PM
Subject: DSS Funding of Caseworkers

Good Afternoon Kevin,
 
Are you able to help explain the concerns over the budget allotments for DSS caseworkers?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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